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July 17, 2016  

16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Rise, 
let us be on our way 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP 
We welcome you to join our Parish Family. 
Please join us for Second Sundays. The 
second Sunday of each month we will be 
hosting a new member orientation in the 
Parish Center Meeting Room after the  
9:00 AM Mass. The next Second Sunday is 
Sunday, August 14, 2016.  
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
Catholic faith inquiries and those seeking  
to join the Catholic Church are welcome!  
Contact RCIA Coordinator Teresa Lee, 
tlee@saintbridgetchurch.org, 525.7896. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM 
Parents attend a preparation session  
prior to scheduling a baptism. Contact 
Julie Koury, Pastoral Assistant,  
julie@saintbridgetchurch.org, 525.7890. 
 
OUTREACH SUNDAY 
On the third Sunday of the month,  
baskets are placed at the exits of the 
Church for food and money donations. 
 

MARRIAGE 
Couples should contact the Wedding 
Coordinator, Pat Morrison, akmpm 
@juno.com, 741.6620 at least six months 
prior to scheduling a wedding.  
 
VISITING THE SICK 
Contact Paul Amrhein, Director of Human 
Concerns and Pastoral Care, 
paul@saintbridgetchurch.org, 525.7902 
Regarding Communion and/or Anointing  
of the Sick. 
 
 

6006 Three Chopt Road 
Richmond, VA 23226 

www.saintbridgetchurch.org 
parishmail@saintbridgetchurch.org 
 

Saint Bridget Parish Following Jesusô example, 

Believe: Inspire, Educate, Serve 

recognizes the inherent value of each member of our 

community as we travel on our faith journey. Just as Christ 

did, our parish welcomes and supports one another in love 

as we share our talents and resources with those in need. 

P: 804.282.9511 F: 804.285.7227 

Priestsô Residence: 804.282.9318 

WORSHIP at SAINT BRIDGET 
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 5:30 PM  
Sunday: 7:30 AM, 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM, and 
  5:00 PM  
Nursery: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM  year-round 
 

Children's Liturgy of the Word: 9:00 AM  
 

Daily Mass 
Monday to Saturday, 8:00 AM 
Exceptions: Memorial Day, Independence 
Day,  
Labor Day, and Thanksgiving at 9:00 am 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday, 4:00 PM and by appointment.  
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Deeper Faith Summer Series 

Storytelling –The Liturgy of the Word (Week 4 of 8) 

Join us this summer for an eight-week "Deeper Faith Summer Series" with weekly 
lessons on the Mass.  

The Lectionary and the Book of the Gospels are the ritual books that contain the read-
ings chosen by the universal Church for the Mass. With few exceptions, each Sunday 
around the world, Roman Catholics are hearing the Lord Jesus speak to his people 
using the same four texts from the Scriptures.  It is one of the signs of unity. 
 
The four texts proclaimed during this part of the Mass  come from the Sacred Canon 
of Scriptures for the Catholic Church.  There are seven books or parts of books found 
in the Catholic Canon of Scripture that are not found in the Protestant Scriptures 
(Sirach, Tobit, Wisdom, Judith, 1 and 2 Maccabees, and Baruch, as well as longer ver-
sions of Daniel and Esther.)  Throughout the liturgical year, the first reading generally comes from the Hebrew scriptures, 
which include these books. 
 
During the Liturgy of the Word, Catholics believe that the Lord Jesus is really present, speaking to His people through the 

power of the Holy Spirit and the work of the ministers (lector, cantor, priest and/or deacon).  Christôs Body, now unified, 

deepens its connection to the Lord through hearts and minds now turned toward attentive listening to the Word.  The Body 

of Christ has ritual responses to each proclamation, giving thanks and praise to the Lord for His presence in the Word. 

8th Annual St. Gabriel Golf Tournament in memory of Joe Poh will be held on Friday, August 19th 2016 at 

Birkdale Golf and Country Club. Shotgun start at 9:00am, continental breakfast prior to the beginning of the tournament 

and lunch immediately following the tournament. Registration forms and hole sponsorship forms are available at St. Ga-

brielôs parish office and online at www.saintgabriel.org. Please mail registration and/or hole sponsorship forms to St. Ga-

briel Catholic Church, 8901 Winterpock Road, Chesterfield, VA  23832 attn.:  Therese Venti. Register by July 5th and re-

ceive a free round of golf at Birkdale! (subject to availability~restrictions apply) 

Upcoming Cursillo Weekends - Want to be part of 
the new diocesan plan for evangelization but don't know 
what to do or where to start? Consider participating on a 
Cursillo weekend. So what is Cursillo?  You've heard of it 
but aren't sure what it is? 
   
Cursillo is 3-day weekend that is fully sanctioned by the 
Catholic Church and the Diocese of Richmond.  The week-
ends are put on by lay Catholics with the assistance of or-
dained priests and deacons. Anyone in good standing with 
the church is eligible to attend.   
 
If you are interested in learning more about Cursillo or par-
ticipating in a weekend, ask a parish member that been on a 
Cursillo.  Don't know someone who has been on a Cursillo? 
Contact the Central Virginia Coordinating Committee 
at  804-739-8095.  
 
The next Cursillo Menôs weekend in the Central Virginia 
area is scheduled for July 21 - 24, 2016 at Sacred Heart in 
Prince George.  The next Cursillo Womenôs weekend in the 
Central Virginia area is scheduled for October 27 -
October  30, 2016 at the Shalom House. 

Please join us on any Saturday morning for 
8:00 am Mass followed by the Holy Rosary. 
Each decade is announced ahead of time, and then 
after that anyone is free to lead the Our Father, Hail 
Mary and Glory Be. The Good Lord and Blessed Moth-
er will be listening! Hope to see you! 

Dear Parishioners,  
 
The Feast of the Assumption, August 15 is not a holy day of 
obligation this summer because it falls on a Monday. 
What a good idea to come to Mass on that day to honor the 
Blessed Virgin Mary and to pray for her intercession for 
our country. 
 
A special Mass will be celebrated on Monday, August 15 at 
9am. 
 
Monsignor  Carr 

http://www.saintgabriel.org
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The Office of Asian Ministry Annual Youth Retreat will be 
held August 12-14, 2016 at Shalom House Retreat Center, 
15340 Robert Terrell Road, Montpelier, VA 23192. This 
yearôs theme is ñDalisay Na Pusoò, (a pure heart offer to 
God). All youth, rising 9th graders to college freshman, are 
invited on a weekend spiritual journey dedicated to assist 
you to deepen your relationship with Christ through talks 
and small group sharing designed especially for you. Cost: 
youth, $65 (includes lodging, meals and materials), adult 
chaperone, $80. Please register online at 
www.regonline.com/oamyouthretreat16. Discounted lodg-
ing is available for parents dropping off youth. For more 
information please contact Pam Harris, Director, Office of 
Asian Ministry, asianministry@richmonddiocese.org or 
(804) 622-5262. www.richmonddiocese.org/oam.  

Ordinary Holiness: God's Call, Our Response 
Come join us for a unique set of young adult gatherings at 
Saint Mary's Church this Summer. We'll explore our basic 
call to live a holy life in Christ, and then hear great presenta-
tions about how people have said 'yes' to a variety of voca-
tions, including the calls to marriage, parenthood, priest-
hood and celibacy. Come and listen as dynamic people talk 
about how they experienced God's guidance as they dis-
cerned the direction of their lives. And, we conclude with a 
special presentation of "The Jeweler's Shop," a drama writ-
ten by Saint John Paul II. This series is intended for young 
adults only. 
 
Schedule 
July 27: Our Daily Call to Holiness: Living our Baptismal 
Promises (Fr. Michael Renninger) 
August 3: Discerning & Living the Call to Celibacy and 
Priesthood  (Fr. Joe Goldsmith) 
August 10: Discerning & Living the Call to Marriage and 
Family Life (Bethany and Geoff Gasperini) 
August 17: A performance of "The Jeweler's Shop," a drama 
by Saint John Paul II 
 
For the first three nights, we will serve dinner from 7:00 to 
7:30. Presentation at 7:30, concluding by 9:00. For the per-
formance of "The Jeweler's Shop," we will begin with the 
performance at 7:00, followed by discussion. 
 
All events will happen at Saint Mary's Catholic Church, 9505 
Gayton Road, Henrico VA 23229. 
 
This series is sponsored by the Diocese of Richmond -  
Office for Evangelization & St. Mary's Parish. 

Register Now for 2016-17 Religious Education 
Registration is now open for our Religious Education Pro-
grams which will begin this Fall. Our program is available 
to all children in Pre-K thru the 5th grade. Please see the 
parish website for more information and registration 
forms. We would love to include your children in our 
plans for this year. Please register today! If you have any 
questions, contact Michelle Sesny at 
msesny@saintbridgetchurch.org. 

Please join us on any Saturday morning for 8:00 am Mass followed by the Holy Rosary. Each decade is an-
nounced ahead of time, and then after that anyone is free to lead the Our Father, Hail Mary and Glory Be. The Good Lord and 
Blessed Mother will be listening! Hope to see you! 

Catechists and Aides Needed! 
Do you love the Catholic Faith and want to help pass it 
along to the young students of our Parish? We are cur-
rently looking for volunteers to serve as Catechists and 
Aides for our 2016-2017 Religious Education classes.  If 
you would like more information regarding what is re-
quired, please contact Michelle at 
msesny@saintbridgetchurch.org.   

Catholic High School Scholarship Award  
The St. Bridget Knights of Columbus Council 5476 is 
pleased to announce their two $1,000 Catholic High School 
Scholarship Award Winners for 2016.  
 
Kathleen Firment and Sarah Hess both young ladies will be 
attending St. Gertrude High School. 
 
Please extend your congratulations to these worthy students 
where their spiritual growth journey, at a Catholic High 
School, will continue to be developed and nurtured. 
 

Pictured at a reception after the St Bridget 

School Eighth Grade Closing Exercises on 

June 6, 2016  are: Scholarship Chairman Gary 

Port, Kathleen Firment, Sarah Hess and  St. 

Bridget School Principal George Sadler. 

Gospel Music Workshop - Black Catholic musician and symphony maestro, M. Roger Holland, II will be at 
Holy Rosary Catholic Church, 3300 R Street on Friday, August 12 from 6:00pm-9:00pm and Sunday, August 14 Mass at 
8:00 am and 11 am.  For more information please contact Katie Lemza, obc@richmonddiocese.org or 804.622.5262. 

http://www.regonline.com/oamyouthretreat16
mailto:asianministry@richmonddiocese.org
http://www.richmonddiocese.org/oam
mailto:msesny@saintbridgetchurch.org
mailto:msesny@saintbridgetchurch.org
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 Mass Intentions & Readings for the week of July 17, 2016  
Contact Us! 

 

9:00 AM to 4:00 PM, M-F 
Phone: 282.9511* 
Fax: 285.7227 

 
*To contact staff,  

use this number with their  
extension or their direct line  

as noted below. 
 

Clergy 
 

Rev.  Msgr. William  H. Carr:                    
Pastor,                                                                
parishmail@saintbridgetchurch.org,  
282.9511 
 
Father George Prado: 
Parochial Vicar,  
gprado@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
327 
 
Rev. Mr. Robert Giovenco: 
Permanent Deacon,  
bobbygio@comcast.net, 316 
 
Rev. Mr. Mark Kowalski,  
Transitional Deacon  
mkowalski@richmonddiocese.org   
282.9511 
 
Rev. Mr. V.J. Petillo: 
Permanent Deacon, 
vjpetillo@gmail.com 
 
Rev. Mr. Patrick White: 
Permanent Deacon, 
pwhite@saintbridgetchurch.org  

 
 

Pastoral Staff 
 

Mr. Paul Amrhein: 
Director of Human Concerns  
and Pastoral Care, 
paul@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
525.7902 
 

Mr. Allen Bean:  
Music Minister, 
abean@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
525.7892 
 

Mr. Dan Harms:  
Youth Minister,  
sbvayouth@gmail.com,  
525.7901 
 

Mr. George Sadler:  
Saint Bridget School Principal, 
gsadler@saintbridget.org,  
288.1994 
 

Ms. Teresa Lee: 
Director of Religious Education & 
RCIA, tlee@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
525.7896 
 

 

Please Pray for the Sick, Infirm 

  Mass Readings 

Saturday, July 16: Mic 2:1-5 PS 10: 1-2,3-4,7-8,14 
2 Cor 5:19  
   
Sunday, July 17: Dt 30:10-14/Ps 69:14, 17, 30-31, 
33-34, 36-37 or Ps 19:8-11/Col 1:15-20/Lk 10:25-
37 

 
Monday, July 18:  Mic 7:14-15, 18-20 Ps85: 2-4 5-
6 7-8 John 14:23  

 

Tuesday, July 19: Is 7:1-9/Ps 48:2-8/Mt 11:20-24 
 
 

 
Wednesday, July 20:  Is 10:5-7, 13b-16/Ps 94:5-
10, 14-15/Mt 11:25-27 
 
 

 
Thursday, July 21: Is 26:7-9, 12, 16-19/Ps 102:13-
21/Mt 11:28-30 
 

Friday, July 22: Is 38:1-6, 21-22, 7-8/Is 38:10-12, 
16/Mt 12:1-8 
 

Saturday, July 23::  Mi 2:1-5/Ps 10:1-4, 7-8, 14/
Mt 12:14-21 
 

 
Next Sunday, July 24:  Gn 18:1-10a/Ps 15:2-5/
Col 1:24-28/Lk 10:38-42  

Mass Intentions 

8:00 am:  Norma Henritte Doloresco 
5:30 pm:  Vivian and Sam Beebe 
 
 

7:30 am:  Derrick Cantrell 
9:00 am:  Jeannette Koury 
11:00 am: John DôCosta 
5:00 pm:  Robert Hancock 
 

9:00 am:  Terri Keating 
 

 

8:00 am: Joseph Ragusa 
 

 

8:00 am: John Faulhaber 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8:00 am: Jo Casler 
 
 
 

8:00 am: Mary Kay Bandrofcheck 
 
 
 

8:00 am: Eugene and Mary Bissell 
5:30 pm: William Bruch 
 
 
 

7:30 am:  Paul Kohler, II 
9:00 am:  Timothy McCarthy 
11:00 am: Mary Katherine Livingston 
5:00 pm:  Joseph Baker 

ñThe gospel preached by me is not of human origin.ò In what way are 

you called to help spread the gospel? Call Father Michael G. Boehling, Vicar for 

Vocations, (804) 359-5661, or write: mboehling@richmonddiocese.org. 

Communion to the Sick 

Please notify the parish office (804.282.9511) when a parishioner is ill. Arrangements will 

be made for home or hospital visitation.  

Our Parishioners 
Cecil Brown, Stanley Czajkowski, Robert M. Conlin, Megan Crawford, Caroline Laing, 
John Calvin Barnard, Cornelius McLaughlin, Margaret Connelly, Enos King, Marcy Dil-
lon, Theresa Ripley, Randall Vaughan, Linwood Sykes, Jack Binns, Kathleen Ross, An-
drew Ross, Joseph Devincentis, Parke Scarborough, Ronnie Crawford, Marjorie and Rich-
ard Falardeau, Andrew Earl Ross, Virginia Brown, Ann Arkesteyn, Clare Siedlarczyk, and 
those facing long term illness and disability.  

Friends and Relatives of Parishioners 
Ray (Moose) Wiggins, Felicia Midulla, William Galli, Jr., Mary Ann McKenna, Suki 
Simpson, Larry W. Steele, Ron Cotton, Linda Gardner, Bradley Farrell, Tammy Sisson, 
Alicia Moosally, Joy Zygmont, John Rupel, Janet Tippling, Wade Saleeby, Kay Addington, 
Danny Bowling, Kyle Sims, Catlin Ballowe, Jim Mundell, Kayann Brown, Tonya Lee, Car-
olyn Anderson, Beverly Flanagan and Margaret Hock, James Faulkner, John Vickers  

Those who passed to eternal life & their family and friends who mourn  

David Jennison, Katherine Tallean and Gloria Dinelli 

mailto:mkowalski@richmonddiocese.org
mailto:vjpetillo@gmail.com
mailto:pwhite@saintbridgetchurch.org
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Contact Us! 

 
9:00 AM to 4:00 PM, M-F 

Phone: 282.9511 
Fax: 285.7227 

 
Administration 

 
Mr. William Buckley: 
Assistant Organist, 
WBuckley@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
 

Ms. Louise Gallagher:  
Music Administrator,  
musiccoordinator@saint 
bridgetchurch.org, 525-7893  
 

Ms. Vicki Gazzola:  
Administrative Assistant,  
Vicki@saintbridgetchurch.org 
282.9511 
 

Mr. Joel Keith:  
Parish Accountant, 
jkeith@saintbridgetchurch.org 
525.7889 
 

Ms. Julie Koury:  
Pastoral Assistant,  
julie@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
525.7890 
 

Ms. Kimberly Lapkin:  
Director of Stewardship,  
kimberly@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
525.7888 
 

Ms. Pat Morrison:  
Wedding Coordinator, 
akmpm@juno.com, 741.6620 
 

Ms. Cheryl Peters: 
Director of Administration, 
cpeters@saintbridgetchurch.org 
525-7894 
 
 

Ms. Michelle Sesny: 
Coordinator of Religious Education, 
MSesny@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
 

 
Councils and Committees 

 
Building Committee: 
Rick Kastelberg, wfkberg@gmail.com 
350-3951 
 

Finance Council:  
John McCulla, jkmcculla@comcast.net 
306.2488 
 

Liturgy Committee: 
Bruce Slough, bslough@hotmail.com 
288-4675 
 

Parish Pastoral Council:  
Kerri Inge, kerible@verizon.net 
703.405.9666 

Human Concerns Announcements  

Fair Trade Coffee, Tea and Chocolate Sales.  The weekend of July 23/24 we will 
be offering an assortment of coffee, tea, hot cocoa, chocolate bars and chocolate covered 
coffee beans.  We have a variety of new chocolate bars including milk chocolate, almond 
and lemon/ginger/black pepper (yes all that in one dark chocolate bar).  We have two 
new hot chocolates, a dark and a spicy. Both the St. Bridget coffee and Singing Rooster 
we are selling are in beautiful bags with a fresh seal that will keep that fresh roast taste 
longer. Stop by in the commons after Mass to see the wide assortment being of-
fered.  Your purchase helps to give an education to children in Carissade, Haiti who 
would not otherwise have one while helping the farmers in third world countries make a 
better living. We sell for less and the coffee, tea and chocolate are fantastic. It is as if you 
can taste the good you are helping to provide. 
 
News from Armstrong Freshman Academy: A new initiative for us this year.  
The academy provides tutoring to incoming freshmen to bring them to grade level by 
sophomore year.  For 2015-2016 year, 67% of incoming freshmen were two years behind 
in Math and/or English.  They had almost 95% pass rate on SOôLôs.  Congratulations to 
all our volunteers.  If you are interested in helping next year contact Alexa Quinn at 
AQuinn58@aol.com. 
 
Pregnancy Resource Center - Save the Dates: 
Orientation Gathering: Thursday, August 4th from 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm at the 
PRC 
Birth of a Family Training: Tuesdays, August 16th, 23rd, and 30th from 6:30 
- 8:30 pm, and Saturday, September 10th from 9:00 am - 4:00 pm. 
Fall Volunteer Training: Saturday, September, 10th from 9:00 am - 4:00 pm, 
and Thursdays, September 15th, 22nd, 29th, October 6th and 13th (morning or evening 
trainings offered). 
Contact Rebecca Jones at rjones@prcrichmond.org or 804-673-2020 for more 
information about these events. 
 
Haiti Ministry Meeting.  The joint Haiti Ministry of St. Bridget and Sacred 
Heart meets the fourth Monday of each month, July 25, at 7 pm in the St. Bridget  Mur-
phy conference room. This month our chair Dale Fickett and deacon Chris Malone will 
be reporting back on their trip to Haiti and talk with Fr. Bourdeau about new initia-
tives  in the ministry. We can use your help.  Come meet with parishioners of both par-
ishes (St. Bridget and Cathedral) that chose to walk in solidarity with our brothers and 
sisters in Haiti and plan the ministryôs next steps.   
 
Haiti Collection Last Weekend.  Thank you for your generosity to our Haiti 
Ministry in last weekôs collection. 
 
Help Wanted for Liberation Family Services: The people who have been co-
ordinating what used to be Hull Street Ministry  is now Liberation Family Services – a 
program for homeless vets, would like to step down from the tasks of coordinating. We 
are looking for 2 fine  individuals to share this role. The new coordinators prepare the 
schedule and work with support staff at St. Bridget to send the schedule out to the volun-
teers.  If interested contact Paul Amrhein paul@saintbridgtetchurch.org or 525-7902. 
 
Help Needed For Salvation Army Meal Prep; The first Tuesday of each 
month we prepare a meal to be served as dinner to the residents of the homeless shelter 
on Grace St. This requires teamwork for our volunteers. We are currently in need of 
someone to pick up the food to be cooked from BJôs and deliver it to St. Bridget before 
the cook team arrives at 9 am the first Tuesday of each month. We provide the member-
ship to BJôs. Each volunteer does the food pickup 4 times a year. The next occasion for 
this particular volunteer will be in October. If interested please contact Paul Amrhein 
paul@saintbridgetchurch.org or 525-7902. 
 
Help Wanted – To Bring Communion to Cedarfield Senior Living Communi-
ty:  We are looking for volunteers who can bring communion to a few people at Cedar-
field Living Community, 2300 Cedarfield Pkwy. This would be once or twice a month the 
day of your choice. You could make this ministry into what you would like and may even 
include gathering individuals  for a little prayer service. If interested contact Paul Am-
rhein paul@saintbridgetchurch.org or 525-7902. 

mailto:musiccoordinator@saintbridgetchurch.org
mailto:musiccoordinator@saintbridgetchurch.org
mailto:rjones@prcrichmond.org
mailto:paul@saintbridgetchurch.org
mailto:paul@saintbridgetchurch.org
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Saturday, 7.16 

Comboni Missionary Sisters Appeal -
Second Collection 

8:00 AM:  Daily Mass—Church 
8:30 AM:  Rosary Following Daily Mass - 
Church 

9:00 AM:  Respect Life Committee Meeting  
Murphy Conference Room 
12:00 PM:  Wedding - Church, Commons, 
Large Nursery, Church Hall 

5:30 PM:  Mass - Church 

Sunday, 7.17 

Comboni Missionary Sisters Appeal- 
Second Collection 

7:30 AM, 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM, 5:00 PM:  

Mass - Church 

9:00 AM:  Childrenôs Liturgy - Church Hall 

1:00 PM:  Private Baptism 

2:45 PM:  Youth Choir/Band Rehearsal - 
Church 

7:00 PM:  New Evangelism Team Meeting - 
MCR 

Monday, 7.18 

8:00 AM: Daily Mass - Church 

7:00 PM:  New Evangelization Team Meet-
ing—PCMR 

7:00 PM:  Human Concerns Meeting—
Murphy Conference Room 

Tuesday, 7.19 
8:00 AM: Daily Mass - Church 

8:30 AM:  Womenôs Ministry Committee 
Meeting -  PCMR 

6:00 PM:  Gospel of Mark Study - Small 
Nursery 

6:00 PM:  SBMoMs—Church Hall 

7:00 PM:  Ministry Matters - PCMR 

Wednesday, 7.20 

8:00 AM: Daily Mass - Church 
6:00 PM:  Evening of Reflection - Church 

 

Calendar of events for the week of July 17, 2016  

Contact Us! 
 

Parish Life Groups 
 
Alpha: 
Michael Siewers,  
michael@siewers.com, 353.7884 
 
Catholic Heart Work Camp: 
Andy and Anne-Marie Condlin, 
amcondlin@gmail.com 
741.5305 or 426.5298 
 
Evangelization Committee: 
Ann Gill, 387-8031, annson-
gil@comcast.net  Kay Pangraze,  
308-4901, kay@pangraze.com   
 
Haiti Committee: 
Paul Amrhein, 
Human Concerns and  
Pastoral Care Minister, 
paul@saintbridgetchurch.org, 
525.7902 
 
Knights of Columbus: 
Gary Port 
Membership Director, 
agport@verizon.net, 741-8666 
 
Menôs Catholic Bible Study:  
Frank deVenoge,  
fxdevenoge@yahoo.com, 814.5607  
 
Menôs Ministry: 
Leon Shadowen, 
lshadowen@aol.com, 740.2948 
 
Micah Initiative/Blackwell School: 
Paul Amrhein, 
Paul@saintbridgetchurch.org,  
525-7902 
 
Parish Nurse Ministry:  
Lucy Casey, RN and  
Betty Spencer, RN, 525-7905 
 
Respect Life Committee: 
Mike Kozak,  
ckoz654@aol.com, 
804-519-0696  
 
Saints and Sinners: 
Gwen Glasser, 
Wglasser1@verizon.net, 364-4920 
 
Saints Cyril and Methodius Society: 
Dan Yates, 
dby500@verizon.net, 740.5695 
 
Welcome Committee:  
Keri Inge, 
kerible@verizon.net, 
703-405-9666 
 
Womenôs Ministry: 
Kim Hulcher,  
dkhulcher@yahoo.com, 426.3815 
and Shannon Garbett,  
shannongarbett@verizon.net, 
213.0772 

 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, 7.21 

8:00 AM: Daily Mass - Church 

8:30 AM: Mother Presentation Rosary 
Guild - PCMR 
6:30 PM:  Knights of Columbus Social 
and Member Meeting - Rectory Base-
ment 

6:30 PM:  Irish Lessons - Large Nursery 
Friday, 7.22 

8:00 AM:  Daily Mass—Church 
10:00 AM: Parish Playgroup - PCMR 
11:00 AM:  Funeral - Church, Commons 

Saturday, 7.23 

Fair Trade Coffee Sales All Day -  Com-
mons 

7:00 AM:  Menôs Catholic Studies -  
Church Hall 

8:00 AM:  Daily Mass—Church 

8:30 AM:  Rosary Following Daily 
Mass—Church 

5:30 PM:  Mass - Church 

Sunday, 7.24 

7:30 AM, 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM, 5:00 PM: 
Mass - Church 

Coffee and Doughnuts  All Day -  Com-
mons 

9:00 AM:  Childrenôs Liturgy - Church 
Hall 

2:45 PM - Youth Choir/Band Rehearsal 

Going on Summer Vacation?  Consid-

er using E-Giving to make your con-

tributions to the parish. Many of our 

parish families are planning to get away for 

some summer fun and relaxation.  We pray 

that your vacation time will be safe and a 

source of many happy memories.  Offertory 

collections decrease significantly during the 

summer months. Keep up with your stew-

ardship pledge even when you are away! E-

Giving offers convenience in making recur-

ring donations to the parish. To make a 

contribution on-line, visit our website at 

www.saintbridgetchurch.org and click on 

the blue E-Giving link. You may use debit 

cards, credit cards or electronic funds 

transfer for your contributions. E-Giving 

provides a secure and convenient option to 

fulfill your stewardship pledge and make 

donations to the various funds and special 

collections. Contact Kimberly Lapkin 

at 525-7888 or kimber-

ly@saintbridgetchurch.org with any ques-

tions about E-Giving.  

Morning of Recollection for Wom-
en:  There will be a Morning of Recollec-
tion for Women on Wednesday, July 20, 
2016 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at the 
Chapel of the Comboni Missionary Sisters, 
located at 1307 Lakeside Avenue.  Medita-
tions will be given by a priest of the Prela-
ture of Opus Dei.  Mass will be celebrated 
at 11:45 a.m., and there will be an oppor-
tunity to receive the Sacrament of Reconcil-
iation.  For more information, please call 
Pilar Moore at 360 7151. 

mailto:agport@verizon.net
mailto:ckoz654@aol.com
mailto:Wglasser1@verizon.net
http://www.saintbridgetchurch.org
mailto:kimberly@saintbridgetchurch.org
mailto:kimberly@saintbridgetchurch.org

